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Tlopd's Register of Shipping.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

10th January, 1949.

Dear S8ir,

With reference to my letter of the lst nltimo
respecting the Doiler Survey of the steamer "INCHCOLM"
I shall be obliged if you wlll kindly let me know whether
you are now In & position to furnish me with your
intentions regarding the continuation of thias vessel's
clagasificution.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committess.

The Secretary of the Admlralty,
llaval Stores Depnt.,

Whitehall,

LONDON, S.W.l.
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